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Week ending  

21st July 2016  

It is hard to believe that this is the last newsletter of our academic year.   

What a journey Bocking School has been on since September!  It has been my  privi-

lege to have  come to the end of my first year as the head teacher and would like to 

take this opportunity to thank you all for your support . 

The children have all worked incredibly hard and should be very proud of their          

achievements  this year.  

A huge thank you to all the  staff at Bocking for their hard work and enthusiasm. 

We look forward to another exciting year ahead in the new academic year.  

Wishing you all a very happy and relaxing summer holiday.  

Friends Camping Night 

A huge thank you to the 

Friends for  organising   

another very successful camp night.   

A fantastic total of £520 was raised  from 

both nights.  

We would like to take this opportunity 

to say a HUGE thank you to the Friends 

for all their hard work during the year.  

Goodbye and Good Luck  

Today we say goodbye to our Year 6 children 

as they leave to begin the next step of their 

learning journey at Secondary School.  We 

wish them the very best of luck.  

We also say goodbye to Mr Mann who has 

worked at Bocking for the last year as an LSA 

and MDA.  Thank you Mr Mann and good 

luck for the future.  

We say goodbye and thank 

you to Mrs  Skidmore who has 

been teaching Year 4 and 

Mrs Slatter who has been covering SEN. 

We say a huge thank you and goodbye and Happy Retirement     

today to Mrs Fuller.  Mrs Fuller has worked at Bocking  for an      

incredible 29 years . 

We thank her for all her hard work , knowledge and expertise and wish her a very happy and 

relaxing retirement.  

Big Bounce 

A date for your dairy the Friends will be 

holding the Big Bounce on 13th        

September. 
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Monday Return to school 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday   

AM = before  school club /PM = after school club 

Clubs 

There will not be any clubs 

during the first week back.  

Information about clubs in 

the Autumn term will      

follow.  

Staffing 

The LSAs supporting the classes in the Autumn term will be as fol-

lows: 

EYFS  Miss Buckley and Mrs Pennington 

Year 1  Mrs Bull 

Foxes  Mrs Suckling 

Badgers  Mrs Smith 

Year 3  Mrs Lister and Miss Broome 

Year 4  Mrs Taylor 

Year 5  Mrs Slade and Mrs Westlake  

Year 6  Mrs Andrews 

Mrs Hart will be supporting across all classes.  

Monday Cheese and tomato pizza or pasta with 

cheese 

Fresh fruit pots 

Tuesday Southern crumbed chicken or  

omelette 

Herby potatoes, beans.  

Pasta with tuna and sweetcorn 

Vanilla sponge with vanilla icing 

Wednesday Roast turkey with Yorkshire pudding or 

quorn fillet with roast potatoes, carrots, 

broccoli 

Chocolate arctic roll  

Thursday Pork meatballs in tomato sauce or quorn 

balls served with rice 

Peach flapjack 

Friday  Fish fingers or vegetable nuggets with 

chips, peas 

Summer berry meringue with fruit coulis 

The salad bar is available every day, along with fresh fruit, 

yoghurts, milk and water.  

We look forward to    

seeing the children on 

Monday 5th September ! 


